
St Anne (Stanley) CE School 

Prescot Road 
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                                   L13 3BT 

 

Tel : 0151 228 1506 

 Fax : 0151 228 8581 

 

    Email: Stanley-ao@st-annesstanley.liverpool.sch.uk  

 

Friday 19th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

To help bring our Spring term curriculum to life we have booked a trip to 

Burbo Bank in Crosby.  The trip will involve walking on the beach to look at 

Anthony Gormley’s art installation Another Place.  We will also be looking 

at the different types of rocks around the beach.  The visit will take 

place on Tuesday 23rd January 2018.  Children will come to school as usual 

at 8.55.am and we aim to be back at school by Lunchtime.  Children will 

need to dress in school uniform, sensible shoes (wellington boots if 

possible) and a warm, waterproof coat as the activities are outside.  Due 

to the weather at this time of year, we only plan to be outside for about 

an hour.   

 

Again school is able to fund the cost of this trip, but may have to charge 

for any future trips.    It may be possible to buy a hot drink at Burbo 

Bank, if you would like your child to have a hot chocolate please send £2 

along with the slip to school by Monday 22nd January 2018.  If drinks are 

not available all money will be returned. 

Many thanks Year 4 Staff 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child 

_______________________________(child’s name) Class _________ 

To visit Burbo Bank. 

 

I would like my child to have a hot drink and enclose £2_______ 

 

Signed 

_______________________________________________________ 
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